
From: Lauren Barry  
Sent: 14 March 2018 09:10 
To: HCO 
Subject: Uber 
 
I’m writing in support of Uber’s license in Brighton and Hove. I’ve lived in the city 
for 8 years with my husband and two children and have been using the Uber app 
here for the last few months. I like it because it provides an affordable, convenient 
and reliable form of transport for the whole family. It's enabled us to enjoy and 
budget a night out without needing to worry about adding a large taxi cost to the 
price of a babysitter, and helped us in the recent snow storms to take the 
children to school when we didn't have access to our car.  
 
The app is simple to use, gives a clear price estimate and offers a huge 
convenience and price point bonus in comparison to other taxi companies.  
 
I really feel it would be a loss for the city if their license was not renewed. 
 
Thanks, 
Lauren Barry 
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